
  
 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

14th May 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
It's been Mental Health Awareness Week this week with a focus on how nature is good for our mental 
health. There has been a lot of rain but it hasn’t stopped pupils getting out and about, and it even bought 
an interesting visitor to Class 3 and 4’s playground! 

 
Class 3  
 
Class 3 have been reading the books Oliver’s 
Vegetables and Oliver’s Fruit Salad. They have 
started growing their own fruit and vegetables in 
class… can you guess what they are?!   
They were also happy to have a little toad visit their 
playground this week. He was lovely to look at but 
was safely caught and released somewhere more 
suitable! 

 
Class 5 

 

Children in Class 5 continue to develop their biking  

skills. They negotiate around the special track in the 

playground as well as develop their stopping and  

starting skills after responding to instructions or  

through role play games; these often involve petrol 

stations and the police! 

  

 



  
 
 

Class 8 
 

Class 8 produced some 
beautiful blossom tree art this 
week. They were particularly 

proud of Tyler’s (pictured 
individually) as he worked 

independently after watching 
an adult model the activity  

for him. 
 

 
Class 9 
 
Class 9 have had another busy week of work, achieving new levels on 
Study Ladder and making healthy pizzas as part of their ‘Staying Healthy’ 
topic.  

 
 

 
 

They’ve also enjoyed their weekly trip to the Exeter 
Trampoline Academy, PE in the Sports Barn and a walk out on 
Aylesbeare Common.  

 
 

Communication Champions! 
 
Congratulations to Paris from Class 3 who was awarded Communicator of the Week by Emma. And a 
special mention for Callum in Class 9 who got a special Head Teachers award for using his talker 
independently to make a sentence to ask a question about his hydro session on Friday.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



  
 
 

Transition 
 
Alfie from Class 12 will be leaving us this year to go to college. Whilst preparing for his transition to 
Oakwood Court he has been finding time to go tractor driving, feeding the birds, spotting trains and 
baking! 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 
What When Where Notes 

Virtual Coffee 

Morning - 

EHCP Hub 

Information 

Session 

20th May 2021 

10:00 - 11:30 am 

Via 

Zoom 

Please email Gemma Corry 

gcorry@millwater.devon.sch.uk 

with any questions you have 

about the Hub prior to the 

meeting so we can ensure we 

can answer as much as possible 

on the day! 
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